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I will extol you, my God and King, and bless your
name forever and ever. Every day I will bless you
and pralise your name forever and ever. Great is
the LORD, and greatly to be praised, and his
greatness 1s unsearchable. Psalm 145:1-3

Remember these sweet miracles from December?!
Mom stopped by the medical clinic to show Raquel how big and healthy
they are now at 5 months old. What joy!

Travis and Sarah have been hard at work on their new home in Quebo.
We are so thankful for all of the men who have joined in the work to try
and get the outer walls constructed before the rains come this month. The
foundation is nearly complete, walls should start going up this week, and
many thousands of bricks have been made and fired for the home. Two of
Sarah's brothers were able to visit and help as well! Travis has a new
appreciation for Home Depot and Lowe's after this experience. Thank you
for fully funding their home fund to make this possible!

The Lord has provided the sweetest neighbors for Travis and Sarah.
Segunda, Jibi, and Ebu love playing with our pets which have grown to
include two dogs, a squirrel, and a cat.

Fredy has begun the process of reviewing yearly progress with the
teachers at the schools he builds, funds, and manages. We are so
thankful for his tireless efforts to provide a solid education to many rural
students and hire many local teachers. These students are hearing the
Gospel, seeing the Gospel lived out with love, and growing in skills and
knowledge.
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The rains are coming to Guinea Bissau, this month Lord willing. This
means that many rural villagers, like this little guy, will lose access to
medical care. Many villages become inaccessible during this season.
Roads will soon flood, becoming rivers, and will remain impassible until
the rains leave in October. Because of this our medical missionaries are
headed out to these remote areas to leave a large stock of medications
and supplies to help combat the effects of diseases brought on by the
rainy season, especially malaria. Would you consider partnering with us to
help fund this critical outreach?

To donate, simply click on the link below and select healthcare.
http://hoperemembered.org/donate/

Be sure and check out our updated website, which now includes an impact
page and info about our board of directors and partners. Scroll to the very
bottom of the website to find the links!

http://hoperemembered.org/

Thank you for partnering with us to serve the unreached peoples of Guinea Bissau.
We are grateful and humbled.

Partner with us!
Hope Remembered is a 501(c)(3) organization.
All donations are tax deductible.

Donate

Help us get the word out!
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Our mailing address is:
P.O. Box 5
Fosters, AL 35463




